
 

 
 

 
 

 
Date:  24 March 2023 

 

 

To: Emeritus Professor Rosalind Croucher AM FAAL 

President 

 Australian Human Rights Commission 

   

Re:  Position paper: A Human Rights Act for Australia 

 
 

 

Dear President 

 

 

The International Commission of Jurists (Australian Section) 

congratulates the Commission on the production and launch of the 

position paper on 7 March 2023 (which I was privileged to attend). 

 

We strongly support the passage of a human rights Act for Australia 

and look forward to engaging in the Commission’s next steps in the 

Free & Equal conversation. 

 

If there is any particular action that you consider the ICJ(AS) might 

take to further this initiative, please let us know. 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Nicholas Cowdery AO KC FAAL 

President 

 ncowdery@optusnet.com.au  
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